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Monday 3rd May 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you of the incredible amount of money that your children across the 
year group have raised. In total, we managed to raise just over £800! We are over the moon 
and so proud of the children for working hard throughout their danceathon that took place 
instead of our run due to the snow! 
 
Due to raising this incredible amount of money, we are pleased to tell you that on Monday 16th 
May we will all be heading to Folkestone (as a year group) on a coach. In Folkestone, we will 
first of all be going to The Harbour Arm where the children will get to experience some of 
Folkestone’s wonderful art, as well as walking along the designated path areas to see the new 
sculptures. We will then have lunch on the beach altogether.  
 
For our main event, we will be heading to Kidz Planet where we are having 2 hours private 
access to the soft play area – for just our year group only (no members of the public will be 
allowed in). Kidz Planet will also provide some free squash for the children throughout this 
time!  
 
We ask that on this day, your child comes to school in comfortable clothes and trainers, 
however, they must wear their school jumper. Your child must have socks on to enter the soft 
play area. Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch with them as well as a water bottle 
and a backpack to carry this around in.  
 
We cannot wait to take the children for this wonderful day out – they have worked hard and 
thoroughly deserve it. We will return to school in time for normal collection.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Year 6 Team 
Mrs Guy, Miss Rawlins, Miss Blomfield, Mrs Stroud, Mr Husk and Ms Hurn 
 
 

 

The Linces 

Buckland 
Dover 
CT16 2BN 
01304 822663 
headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 
www.greenparkcps.co.uk 
 


